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Dear CFTC,

Based on the new proposed rule of leverage 10: 1, i have objection
to this decision. Trading in the US market have made more difficult
to lower the trading risk caused by the FIFO rule, and now we
have to facing the new unpopular rule such as leverage 10: 1, with this leverage level, we risky more money to
transaction placement
than using leverage 200:1 or 100:1. We are just a retail trader that use a little money in trading and lowering the
lost of money as low as possible.

Please make decision that retail trader friendly, and not the opposite one.

the conclusion is:
Personally i’m objection with the 10:1 leverage, and the FIFO rule

Best Regards,

Roi Gunawan


